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new jersey department of transportation

Route 22 Bloy Street to Liberty Avenue M.P. 56.88 – M.P. 57.17

Grading, Paving and Structures

Hillside Township, Union County
Public Information Center

Thursday, February 27, 2020, 6:00 PM to 8: 00 PM

The New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT), committed to developing transportation improvements that best balance the transportation needs, the environment, community concerns and cost, will hold a Public Information Center to provide local residents and businesses with updated information on the proposed design improvements to Route 22 Bloy Street to Liberty Avenue Project in Hillside Township. 

The Meeting

The Public Information Center will be held at the Hillside Township Municipal Building, Courtroom, Liberty and Hillside Avenue, Hillside, New Jersey on Thursday, February 27, 2019 from 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm. Please come at a time that is convenient for you. The purpose of this meeting is to inform the general public about the NJDOT’s proposed improvements at Route 22 and Bloy Street. The meeting will provide an opportunity to inquire about the construction schedule and staging. You will have an opportunity to review exhibits of the proposed project, ask questions and discuss issues with NJDOT staff members. Property owners are encouraged to inform their tenants that they are welcome to attend this public information center.

Background

The project proposes improvements to address the poor condition of the existing Bloy Street bridge over Route 22 and to improve safety at the Bloy Street unsignalized “T” intersections with the Route 22 eastbound and westbound roadways. 

The Proposed Project

· Replace the existing bridge carrying Bloy Street over Route 22. The alignment will be shifted slightly to the west for constructability.

· The existing pedestrian stairways at Bloy Street Bridge will be removed. Pedestrian access will be accommodated by ADA accessible sidewalks on Route 22 eastbound and westbound roadway under the Bloy Street Bridge and on Bloy Street including over Route 22.

· Increase right turn radii at all four corners of the Route 22/Bloy Street intersection.

· Widen and increase acceleration and deceleration lane lengths on Route 22 eastbound and westbound roadways respectively.

· Create a cul-de-sac at the western end of the Yale Avenue/Bloy street intersection.

Traffic Control and Staging

Three main construction stages are required for the bridge replacement. Two lanes of traffic will be maintained through the existing intersections and construction traffic devices will be utilized to delineate the construction work.

· Stage 1: Bloy Street traffic is shifted to the east side of the existing bridge and pedestrian traffic is maintained along the east side of the existing bridge. The western portion of the proposed bridge to be constructed.

· Stage 2: Bloy Street traffic is shifted to the completed western portion of the new bridge. Pedestrian traffic is also shifted to the west utilizing a temporary sidewalk on west side of the new bridge. The eastern portion of the proposed bridge to be constructed.

· Stage 3: Bloy Street traffic is shifted to the east on the new bridge. Pedestrian traffic is maintained on the new easterly sidewalk. The proposed west sidewalk to be constructed.

Construction of Route 22 improvements are anticipated to be completed during Stage 1. Construction of Yale Street Cul-de-sac is anticipated to be completed during Stage 3. Sub-stages are required to construct specific location of the roadways and maintain two lanes of traffic during construction. 

Estimated Project Schedule

· Start Construction: Spring 2020

· Project Complete: Summer 2023

For further information contact:

Meredith Hammond

New Jersey Department of Transportation

Office of Community Relations

1035 Parkway Avenue, PO Box 600

Trenton, NJ 08625 - 0600

Phone: 609.530.4555

Meredith.Hammond@dot.state.nj.us
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